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  The Darkest Secret (Lords of the Underworld, Book 7) Gena
Showalter,2011-05-01 Amun – Immortal Keeper of Secrets He can manipulate your
darkest toughts Chained and isolated to protect those he loves from his
terrifying power, death is Amun’s only hope of release – until he meets
Haidee, a fellow prisoner whose beauty and vulnerability draw him in...
  The Darkest Secret GENA SHOWALTER,2011-05-01 As Keeper of the Demon of
Secrets, Amun can manipulate the darkest thoughts of anyone nearby. But when
the immortal warrior is chained and isolated to protect those he loves, death
is his only release. Until he meets Haidee a fellow prisoner whose beauty and
hidden vulnerability draw him into a reckless test of his loyalty Haidee is a
demon–assassin, raised to despise Amun's kind. Yet how can she hate the man
whose touch sets her aflame? But to save him she must give herself body and
soul...and face the wrath of a powerful adversary sworn to destroy her.
  Darkest Secret Anne Schraff,1992 When Brian investigates the mystery behind
an old diary, he finds the answer to a long-buried family secret.
  The Empress of Time Kylie Lee Baker,2022-10-04 “Sharp and seductive…a
fantasy with teeth.” —Julie C. Dao, author of Forest of a Thousand Lanterns
on The Keeper of Night In this riveting sequel to The Keeper of Night, a half
Reaper, half Shinigami soul collector must defend her title as Japan’s Death
Goddess from those who would see her—and all of Japan—destroyed. Death is her
dynasty. Ren Scarborough is no longer the girl who was chased out of



3

England—she is the Goddess of Death ruling Japan’s underworld. But Reapers
have recently been spotted in Japan, and it’s only a matter of time before
Ivy, now Britain’s Death Goddess, comes to claim her revenge. Ren’s last hope
is to appeal to the god of storms and seas, who can turn the tides to send
Ivy’s ship away from Japan’s shores. But he’ll only help Ren if she finds a
sword lost thousands of years ago—an impossible demand. Together with the
moon god Tsukuyomi, Ren ventures across the country in a race against time.
As her journey thrusts her in the middle of scheming gods and dangerous Yokai
demons, Ren will have to learn who she can truly trust—and the fate of Japan
hangs in the balance. Read the entire Keeper of Night duology! The Keeper of
Night The Empress of Time
  The Empress Holds the Key Gabriel Farago,2016 If you enjoy current best-
selling thriller novels by authors such as Clive Cussler, James Rollins,
Steve Berry and Brad Thor, if you like high adventure, exotic locations and
action thrillers with a historical twist, then this is page-turner for
you!THE EMPRESS HOLDS THE KEY is a mystery action thriller for the thinking
reader who has an open mind and likes to be challenged.In THE EMPRESS HOLDS
THE KEY, author Gabriel Farago takes you on an exciting journey of discovery
where the stakes are high, the rewards great, but where the price of failure
is oblivion.This fast-paced international thriller weaves fact and fiction
into an adventure of epic proportions as it follows the lives of a handful of
diverse individuals tied together by destiny and fate.Journalist Jack Rogan
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knows a great story when he finds one. A charred old photograph found in the
ruins of a burnt-out Blue Mountains cottage hints at dark secrets and
unwittingly reignites an ancient and deadly quest for a holy relic
mysteriously erased from the pages of history.Federal Police officer Jana
Gonski in pursuit of a suspected Nazi war criminal joins forces with Rogan,
barrister and amateur archaeologist Marcus Carrington QC, and celebrated
composer Benjamin Krakowski. Together they uncover a murky web of intrigue
and greed, hoards of Nazi gold and hidden Swiss bank accounts. All implicate
wealthy banker Sir Eric Newman. When Newman goes on trial, unexpected clues
are discovered pointing the way to a mystery that has haunted the Catholic
Church for centuries.On a dangerous journey to find the relic, Rogan and his
companions trace links back as far as the reign of Akhenaten, the heretic
pharaoh of ancient Egypt, and King Solomon and the Queen of Sheba. What is
this dark secret guarded by the Knights Templar, and so feared by the
Vatican? Will religious fanatics foil the quest which could destroy the very
foundations of their Church and challenge Christianity itself?
  The Dark Secret: The Waters of Betrayal Run Deep Caroline Clark,Carrie
King,2018-12-11 The Dark Secret that will not stay buriedHoping to mend the
growing rift in her marriage, Tiffany Baker treats her husband to a weekend
at the secluded Greyfield Manor. The rugged and beautiful property is
situated on a picturesque bluff overlooking the ocean, but she finds that the
waters of betrayal run deep.From the moment Tiffany enters the house, strange
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things happen. She tries to brush them off, but with her nerves already
shredded, she learns that coming to the old manor was a horrible mistake. Her
husband's mood swings, noises she can't explain, shadows, and the secret they
discover beneath the house gradually take their toll. Could it be
haunted?Tiffany arrived with high hopes for the weekend.Will the history of
the centuries-old manor interfere with her need to mend her marriage? It
could, for something in Greyfield Manor is waiting and it has needs of its
own.Enter Greyfield Manor if you dare!The Dark Secret can be read alone but
is part of a 4 book series on The Haunting of Greyfield Manor: The Dark
SecretSpiritual AwakeningsChild's PlayCrossing Over
  A Deep Dark Call Rose Vane,2017-12-01 Even a lone wolf must one day claim
his mate. I expected what I came for in Wallachia: a job as a governess and a
fresh beginning, far away from all that tormented me in England. Instead, I
found a sinister manor house with secrets lurking down every dim corridor.
Eerie, erotic nightmares plague my sleep—inspired, no doubt, by tales of the
village’s mystical guardians and my darkly handsome employer. Ioan Marcu is
as enigmatic as the lands where he and his daughter make their home. The
locals say that he is cursed, that he is behind the questionable
circumstances of his first wife’s death. But I feel an almost supernatural
pull toward him, despite the wall of solitude he’s built around himself. Our
passion has reached a fever pitch, and I know we must confront the
consequences of our lust. For Ioan is no normal man, and I may just be the
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key to his powers’ full potential. This book is approximately 43,000 words
One-click with confidence. This title is part of the Carina Press Romance
Promise: all the romance you’re looking for with an HEA/HFN. It’s a promise!
Carina Press acknowledges the editorial services of Mackenzie Walton
  DEEP, DARK & UNSETTLING: 100+ Gothic Classics in One Edition Charles
Dickens,Friedrich Schiller,Oscar Wilde,Robert Louis Stevenson,Edgar Allan
Poe,William Hope Hodgson,Joseph Sheridan Le Fanu,George MacDonald,Percy
Bysshe Shelley,Bram Stoker,Charlotte Brontë,Emily Brontë,William Godwin,Henry
James,Victor Hugo,Théophile Gautier,Arthur Conan Doyle,Joseph Conrad,Guy
Boothby,Jane Austen,Mayne Reid,John Meade Falkner,Guy de Maupassant,George
Eliot,Samuel Taylor Coleridge,Robert Hugh Benson,Horace Walpole,Frederick
Marryat,Thomas Love Peacock,Washington Irving,Nathaniel Hawthorne,Gaston
Leroux,Grant Allen,Arthur Machen,Wilkie Collins,Thomas Peckett Prest,James
Malcolm Rymer,Robert Browning,Walter Hubbell,Marie Corelli,Charles Brockden
Brown,James Hogg,William Blake,Charlotte Perkins Gilman,John Keats,Richard
Marsh,Clara Reeve,Charles Robert Maturin,John William Polidori,Lord Byron,W.
W. Jacobs,E. F. Benson,M. R. James,E. T. A. Hoffmann,George W. M.
Reynolds,William Thomas Beckford,Christina Rossetti,Tobias Smollett,Nikolai
Gogol,Mary Shelley,Edward Bulwer-Lytton,Ann Radcliffe,Matthew Gregory
Lewis,Eliza Parsons,Eleanor Sleath,Émile Erckmann,Alexandre
Chatrian,2023-11-19 Who doesn't love a bit of surprise, danger, eerie
atmosphere, and just the right hint of romance! So, here's presenting to you
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our best ever gothic collection, with all the well known classics, all the
hidden gems, and lots of surprises for all the fans of chills, darkness and
mystery out there. Also, our biggest-ever collection is meticulously edited
and formatted for your eReader with a functional and detailed table of
contents: The Adventures of Ferdinand Count Fathom The Castle of Otranto The
Old English Baron Vathek The Ghost-Seer The Castle of Wolfenbach Caleb
Williams The Mysteries of Udolpho The Italian A Sicilian Romance The Romance
of the Forest The Monk The Orphan of the Rhine The Rime of the Ancient
Mariner Christabel Zastrozzi St. Irvyne Manfred Northanger Abbey
Frankenstein... Isabella, or the Pot of Basil La Belle Dame Sans Merci The
Raven The Tell-Tale Heart The Fall of the House of Usher The Cask of
Amontillado... The Vampyre... The Private Memoirs and Confessions of a
Justified Sinner Porphyria's Lover St, John's Eve The Viy... Jane Eyre
Wuthering Heights Sweeney Todd, the Demon Barber of Fleet Street The House of
the Seven Gables... The Woman in White Goblin Market The Headless Horseman
Strange Case of Dr Jekyll and Mr Hyde Carmilla Uncle Silas The Man-Wolf The
Great Amherst Mystery The Hound of the Baskervilles... The Picture of Dorian
Gray The Horla The Forsaken Inn The Yellow Wallpaper The Island of Doctor
Moreau The Invisible Man The Beetle The Turn of the Screw... Dracula... The
Necromancers The House on the Borderland The Phantom of the Opera...
Wolverden Tower...
  The Beach Quilt Holly Chamberlin,2014-06-24 In a picturesque seaside town
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in Maine, two families face choices and changes over the course of one
eventful summer: “Compelling.”—The Pilot Everyone in Yorktide, Maine, knows
sixteen-year-old Sarah Bauer. She’s a good student and a dutiful daughter, as
well as a beloved best friend to Cordelia Kane. So it’s a surprise to all
when sensible Sarah reveals that she’s pregnant. Though shocked, Sarah’s
family is supportive. But while Sarah reconciles herself to a new and
different future, the consequences ripple in all directions. Her father—a
proud, old-time Mainer—tries to find more work to defray expenses. Her
younger sister grapples with a secret she can’t share. Cordelia feels
abandoned, and Cordelia’s mother faces the repercussions of a long-ago
decision. As Sarah’s mother frets about how she’ll juggle childcare with her
job at the local quilting store, she seizes on an idea: to band together and
make a baby quilt. Piece by piece, a beautiful design emerges. And as it
progresses, reflecting the hopes and cares of the women who create it, each
will find strength in the friendship and love that sustains them, in hardship
and in joy . . . Praise for the writing of Holly Chamberlin “A thoughtful
social commentary and tender narration of friendship and loyalty.”
—Publishers Weekly on Last Summer “Nostalgia over real-life friendships lost
and regained pulls readers into the story.” —USA Today on Summer Friends
  The Empress Of Scarred Secrets Andrea Corbin,2022-02 Long ago, war ravaged
the lands of Estrana, until an agreement was set. A tentative peace is now on
the verge of collapse from centuries-old prejudices. Verena never sought to
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conquer, nor rule, but betrayal forced her hand. To protect the forsaken, she
must attend the quarter century meeting. And assume her place at the demon
High Lord's table, just as her parents before. The blood in Verena's veins
determined her path, but other's secrets will decide her fate. A lineage she
has always denounced now weighs heavy upon her shoulders. The power of an
Empress was never a weapon she wanted to wield, but for her people, she will
take what is hers, by battle and blood. High Lady she was born, but an
Empress she was destined to become.
  March Upcountry David Weber,John Ringo,2001-05 Prince Roger MacClintock is
heading for a ceremonial appearance when his space ship crashes, stranding
him and his guardian Royal Marines on a jungle planet held by enemy forces.
To survive, they must trek to the planet's only spaceport, and a spoiled
prince must learn to be a man. This is the first volume in a new series by
the bestselling author of the Honor Harrington adventures.
  Sophie's House of Cards Sharon Oard Warner,2014-10-15 When sixteen-year-old
Sophie Granger suspects she is pregnant, she digs out her mother Peggy’s
tarot cards. Peggy hasn’t read fortunes since her hippie days in Taos, but as
soon as she flips the cards, Peggy sees both her daughter’s predicament and
the family crisis that will ensue. A panicked Peggy scatters the layout and
rushes from the room, leaving Sophie to construct a literal house of cards.
Set in New Mexico, this engrossing family novel raises questions about the
role that fortune plays in our lives.
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  Cauldron of Ghosts David Weber,Eric Flint,2014-04-08 Sequel to national
bestsellers Torch of Freedom and Crown of Slaves, Book Three in the Crown of
Slaves, - Honor Harrington universe. Secret agent Anton Zilwicki and Victor
Cachat return in this classic tie-in series set in David Weber's Honorverse.
TOIL AND TROUBLE IN THE CAULDRON OF GHOSTS The Mesan Alignment: a centuries-
old cabal that seeks to impose its vision of a society dominated by genetic
rank onto the human race. Now the conspiracy stands exposed by spies Anton
Zilwicki and Victor Cachat¾one an agent of Honor Harrington�s Star Kingdom of
Manticore, the other a Havenite operative. The outing of the Alignment has
turned the galaxy�s political framework topsy-turvy. Old coalitions have
disintegrated. New alliances have been born. For starters, the long and hard-
fought war between the Republic of Haven and the Star Empire of Manticore is
not only over, but these bitter enemies have formed a new pact. Their common
foe: the Mesan Alignment itself. But more information is needed to bring the
Alignment out of the shadows. Now, defying the odds and relying on genetic
wizardry themselves for a disguise, Zilwicki and Cachat return to Mesa¾only
to discover that even they have underestimated the Alignment�s ruthlessness
and savagery. Soon they are on the run in Mesa�s underworld, not only hunted
by the Alignment but threatened by the exploding conflict on the planet
between Mesa�s overlords and the brutalized slaves and descendants of slaves
who have suffered under their rule for so long. But if Zilwicki and Cachat
succeed in rooting out the ancient conspiracy, a great evil may be finally
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removed from the galaxy¾and on a long-oppressed planet, freedom may finally
dawn. At the publisher's request, this title is sold without DRM (Digital
Rights Management). About the Crown of Slave Series: Fans of Weber's Honor
Harrington series ã will be delighted with this offshoot in which he and
coauthor Flint develop several situations and characters from other stories.
...This outstanding effort transcends the label 'space opera' and truly is a
novel of ideas.Ó¾Publishers Weekly
  Empire of Man David Weber,John Ringo,2014-02-04 New York Times best-selling
series - Omnibus - March Upcountry and March to the Sea, Books 1 and 2 in the
Empire of Man Series. Roger Ramius MacClintock was young, handsome, athletic,
an excellent dresser, and third in line for the Throne of Man. It probably
wasn't too surprising that someone in his position should react by becoming
spoiled, self_centered, and petulant. After all, what else did he have to do
with his life? Then warships of the Empire of Man's worst rivals shoot his
crippled vessel out of space and Roger is shipwrecked on the planet Marduk,
whose jungles are full of deadly predators and barbarian hordes with really
bad dispositions. Now all Roger has to do is hike halfway around the entire
planet, then capture a spaceport from the Bad Guys, somehow commandeer a
starship, and then go home to Mother for explanations. Fortunately, Roger has
an ace in the hole: Bravo Company of Bronze Battalion of The Empress' Own
Regiment. If anyone can get him off Marduk alive, it's the Bronze Barbarians.
At the publisher's request, this title is sold without DRM (Digital Rights
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Management). About The Empire of Man Series: _Will fascinate sophisticated
readers (the manual of arms for a fourarmed, 10 foot soldier is a thing of
beauty) . . . [and] grip straightforward action lovers.Ó ¾Publishers Weekly
_Coauthors Weber and Ringo excel in depicting the lives and times of soldiers
both on and off the battlefield.Ó ¾Library Journal.
  The Braided Path Chris Wooding,2012-04-05 An omnibus volume of the
acclaimed oriental fantasy from one of the genre's most exciting young
talents The story of an exotic oriental world. The empire of Saramyr has
relied on the secretive sect of Weavers for far too long. Now the Weavers,
manipulating space and time through the Weave of existence, are plotting the
overthrow of the families. Their motives twisted by the Witchstones they draw
their power from. As the empire crumbles the disowned abbearant daughter of
the empire and a few scattered rebels must find out the secret of the true
nature of the witchstones and rescue the empire from depravity and the rule
of demons. Chris Wooding has an unrivalled flair for Machiavellian plotting,
explosive description and memorable young characters. This is the ideal first
adult fantasy for his teenage fans.
  Mississippi River Mischief Greg Herren,2023-11-14 Spring has returned to
New Orleans, bringing with it the swarming termites! First-time homeowner
Scotty Bradley is feeling like he may have made the biggest mistake of his
life buying in the French Quarter. Between dealing with the Vieux Carré
Commission rules, termite damage, and contractors, it’s a relief when his
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best friend David brings the accidental sleuth a case: one of his students is
being harassed by a much older man who turns out to be a big wheel politician
in one of the parishes outside of New Orleans, up to his neck in corruption.
When the politician turns up dead and Scotty’s client is the most obvious
suspect, Scotty and his friends set out to prove his client’s innocence. Lots
of people wanted the man dead, but someone doesn’t want all the corruption in
St. Jeanne d’Arc Parish exposed. And if that's not bad enough, someone from
Scotty's past returns, making him question what he thinks he knows about
himself and his own history...
  Prince of Patliputra Shreyas Bhave,2018-08-24 Bharatvarsha, Land Of The
Aryas: 272 BC Bindusar, the second Samrat Chakravartin of all the Aryas,
rules the Indian sub-continent from his capital, Patliputra. Fifty years
previously, his father, Chandragupta Maurya, had laid the foundations of this
vast Samrajya, guided by the famed Guru, Arya Chanakya. But the pinnacle of
the Empire’s wealth and glory has now passed… As the Samrat’s health declines
due to .a mysterious illness, problems and factions, in-fighting and
rebellion, raise their heads across his realm. There is no clear successor as
the ninety-nine sons of Bindusar vie to ascend the throne. Bharatvarsha waits
for a warrior-king to rise up and lead the Empire once again. Can young
Prince Asoka, least favoured of Bindusar’s sons, take on his grandfather’s
mantle? Can Radhagupta, a mere Councillor at Court, be the inspiration
Chanakya was to his Emperor and his people? Book I of the epic Asoka Trilogy
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revolves around the haunting question: Who will be the next Samrat of the
revered land of the Aryas? The first book of this riveting narrative captures
the decline of a golden age, the upsurge of greed and chaos, the dark
aspirations of royal heirs, and the dramatic events in the remarkable life of
a man of destiny.
  The Weavers Of Saramyr Chris Wooding,2010-08-26 A richly textured, darkly
evocative fantasy set in a beautifully realised fantasy world, the Saramyr
trilogy tells the story of an empire that rules over a land being overwhelmed
by evil. An evil that comes from within the empire's centre, a sect of
magicians close to the throne intent on killing any child born with magical
powers. But now the empress has given birth to just such a child and
revolution is brewing. Akin to the works of Robin Hobb, this is a hugely
involving fantasy set in a world with an enticing oriental flavour.
  Friction Laura Heffernan,2021-02-01 Britt has always loved first dates. But
she has zero interest in second dates. Until she meets Colin. With six weeks
of school to go before she gets her degree and moves to D.C. to start her
dream job as a food scientist, Britt’s focused on studying, partying, and
spending as much time as possible with her family. She doesn’t anticipate
meeting a guy who makes her want to stay. To her surprise, even after
settling into her new life, Britt can’t stop thinking about the one who got
away. When she goes home to visit, their connection is stronger than ever.
Sure, they live 450 miles apart, but it won’t be long before he graduates.
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Britt finds herself increasingly tempted to go all-in, despite the fact that
she and Colin come from different worlds. The fact that he’s the first guy
she’s ever wanted a relationship has to count for something. But is he the
real thing, or is she chasing heartbreak?
  Empress of a Thousand Skies Rhoda Belleza,2017-10-31 For fans of Pierce
Brown and Firefly comes an epic sci-fi fantasy, hailed as an important and
relevant novel by The New York Times. Empress Rhee, also known as Crown
Princess Rhiannon Ta’an, is the sole surviving heir to a powerful dynasty.
She’ll stop at nothing to avenge her family and claim her throne. Fugitive
Aly has risen above his war refugee origins to find fame as the dashing star
of a DroneVision show. But when he’s falsely accused of killing Rhee, he's
forced to prove his innocence to save his reputation – and his life. Madman
With planets on the brink of war, Rhee and Aly must confront a ruthless evil
that threatens the fate of the entire galaxy. Rhoda Belleza crafts a powerful
saga of vengeance, warfare, and the true meaning of legacy in this
exhilarating debut, perfect for readers of Marissa Meyer's Lunar Chronicles
and Jay Kristoff and Amie Kaufman's Illuminae Files.

Embark on a breathtaking journey through nature and adventure with is
mesmerizing ebook, Natureis Adventure: Empress Of The Deep The Darkest Secr .
This immersive experience, available for download in a PDF format ( Download



16

in PDF: *), transports you to the heart of natural marvels and thrilling
escapades. Download now and let the adventure begin!
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freak when the
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